

Little Beethovens Music School

16 Benton Road

Newcastle

Tyne and Wear

NE7 7DR

contact@littlebeethovensmusicschool.com

0800 170 1990

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to let you know that from September 2024, I will be offering keyboard lessons at Backworth Park Primary School.

Keyboard lessons are taught every Thursday during school time. The time of the lessons are changed each half term, so students won't miss the same lesson/break. In the keyboard lessons, children will learn new songs, techniques, music theory and composition. Lessons will taught in groups, with no more than 6 children per group.

There will be opportunities for children to perform in front of family and friends at the end of year show and the Little Beethovens Christmas shows.

Students do not need to bring an instrument to the classes however, students should have a keyboard to practise on at home in between their lessons.

The cost of these lessons is £9.00 per lesson. There will be an additional charge for music books that the students will keep for practising and theory work.

Places are limited so if you are interested, please email me using the email address below contact@littlebeethovensmusicschool.com

On the email, please provide the name of the student, their age, year group the student will be in from September and Backworth Park Primary School.

Kind regards,

Amanda Sandberg